

June 19, 2024

Mr. Robert White, Treasurer Airborne Maintenance Tech Assoc. 288 Stone Trail Castroville, TX 78009

Dear Mr. White and Members,

On behalf of the Air Force Enlisted Village, I'd like to express my sincere appreciation for your contribution of \$1,000.00, received 6/18/2024.

We could not accomplish our mission to provide quality, affordable housing and care to the surviving spouses of retired enlisted Airmen without the support of organizations such as the Airborne Maintenance Tech Assoc.. I am sure you have done your research on where to send your gift in order to have the most impact. You chose wisely and we will ensure your dollars go to direct support of our mission to provide a home to the surviving widows of retired enlisted Airmen.

Air Force Enlisted Village is a non-profit 501(c)(3) organization, and no goods or services were provided in exchange for this gift. Our tax ID# is 23-7078212.

THANK YOU!

Again, thank you for making this mission a reality.

Sincerely,

Brooke P. McLean, CMSgt, USAF, Ret.

President and CEO

